
DLNR Kokee Plan Petition
We the undersigned believe the Master Plan for Kokee State Park, as presented by Department of
Land & Natural Resources (DLNR), should not include a guarded gate or require payment of entry
fees. We believe that the plan to remove current residents and replace them with short-term tourist
rental units is not in the interest of Kauai or her people.

Kokee has always been a place of refuge and refreshment for the people of Kauai. It is a sacred
place and source of forest materials needed for many Hawaiian ceremonies and celebrations.
Access to Kokee should not be denied by the DLNR out of motivations of fear or profit.

 

When done with sheet please return it to
Juan Wilson at PO Box 949, Hanapepe 96716

before November 30, 2004

  

printed name address signature

When done wth sheet please mail it to
Lauren Tanaka, Division of State Parks

1151 Punchbowl St  Rm 310,  Honolulu HI 96813
before December 3, 2004
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